
Courtesy Visit to Minister of Municipal Affairs and Transportation 

 

 

On March 11, 2018, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

made a courtesy visit to Eng. Walid Masri, Minister of Municipal Affairs, and 

explained Japanese support to Jordan in municipal and transportation sector, and 

exchanged views over issues on both sectors. 

H.E. Eng. Walid Masri appreciated continuous Japanese support, and expressed 

his hope to absorb Japanese expertise in both sectors to Jordan. 

 

 

 

 

 


